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Direct Aid Program 2015-16 

 
 
The Australian High Commission invites individuals, community groups, local NGOs, 
academic institutions, research bodies, libraries, museums, sports organisations or any 
other organizations engaged in development activities in Bangladesh to submit project 
proposals for funding under the Direct Aid Program (DAP).   
 
DAP is a small grants scheme that advances development and addresses humanitarian 
hardship. Projects are expected to be sustainable and oriented towards self-help. 
Submissions should demonstrate a commitment on the part of the local authorities 
and/or people who will be the beneficiaries to implement the activities and sustain them. 
Projects that will offer direct and immediate benefits to target groups will be given 
preference. 
 
Application eligibility criteria, funding arrangements and application procedures are 
available on the Australian High Commission website or on our Facebook Page at:  
http://bangladesh.embassy.gov.au/daca/development_cooperat.html   
www.facebook.com/AustraliainBangladesh   
 
The application submission deadline is Thursday, 15 October 2015. 
 
 
 
Australian High Commission, Dhaka 
15 September 2015 
 
 
For further information please contact:  
Senior Research and Communications Officer, AHC Dhaka 
Tel: 8813105 (497) 
E-mail: ahc.dhaka@dfat.gov.au 
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